
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 3 – Monday 6 January 2025 

Dear families,  

Happy New Year and welcome to the start of Term 3! 

 

This term marks our one year anniversary of being together as a whole school 

on one site. We have already made some amazing memories and I for one am 

looking forward to seeing what 2025 will bring for WGPA.  

 

Our value of focus this term is ‘Welcoming Difference’ - we pride ourselves on 

being an inclusive school where all are welcomed into our school family. 

Through our curriculum and collective worship, we will be looking at British 

Values and protected characteristics. Curriculum newsletters have been shared 

by your child’s class teacher and they are also available on our website. If you 

have any questions or would value further guidance on how to support your 

child at home please do contact the class teacher directly through Class Dojo.  

Our PTFA have been busy raising funds for school, and they are currently 

working on a exciting project so please do watch this space for further 

information! If you are interested in joining our PTFA please contact Mrs Grace 

Morton, our Chair of the PTFA and also our Chair of Governors. 

As always if we as a school can support in any way, please do not hesitate to 

make contact. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Monday 6th January  

First day of Term 3 

 

Tuesday 7th January 

Pantomime in school (rearranged 

from 10th December) 

 

Tuesday 14th January 

Swimming starts for 5/6D 

 

Thursday 16th January 

Boccia Tournament 

 

Week beginning 3rd February  

Mental Health Awareness Week  

 

Wednesday 5th February 

Year 6S First Aid Training  

Parent Mental Health Workshop 

 

Tuesday 11th February 

Safer Internet Day 

 

Wednesday 12th February 

Year 5/6D First Aid Training 

 

Thursday 13th February 

New Age Kurling Festival 

 

Friday 14th February 

Values Assembly 

PTFA Valentines Day Disco 

Last day of Term 3 

 

Monday 24th February  

First day of Term 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Church School Value this 

term is ‘Welcoming Difference’ 

To champion and rejoice in those 

we serve, creating an environment 

where excellence is  

achieved and potential fulfilled. 

 

‘For in him all things were created’ 

Please ensure that if your child brings a 

packed lunch to school, it has a healthy 

content.  

We have children in school with nut 

allergies, so we ask that no nuts are in 

lunchboxes (this includes nuts as 

ingredients e.g. chocolate spread). 

Our pastoral team are on hand to offer 

support and guidance. If this is something 

that you feel would benefit please do 

make contact with them directly. 

 


